
 

Memorial Day Parade May 29, 2023  

10:00 A.M. 

ATTENTION:  VETERANS 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Town of Plympton and the Memorial Day Committee, we invite all 

Plympton residents who currently serve or have served in the United States Military and wish 

to have their name (or their family member’s name) read aloud during the ceremony in 

honor of their service, to please contact Selectmen's Assistant Briggette Martins-Hebert by 

phone at (781) 585-2700; or email at bosassistant@plymptontown.org. Please provide the 

full name, rank & branch of service.  Thank you. 

 

The Memorial Day Committee is looking for Veterans to participate in the 

Honor Guard.  If you would be interested in participating in the Parade, please 

contact Selectmen’s Assistant Briggette Martins-Hebert.  Thank you.  
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